
Message from the Coordinator 

Hi everyone and welcome to the first of many  

WA Young Salesian Bulletins which will be sent out 

periodically throughout the year to keep you informed of 

important information, special events, reunions and 

what is happening behind the scenes. 

It is with much pleasure that I have warmly taken on the 

role of camp coordinator and look forward to working 

with such a fantastic and dedicated team of volunteers 

to make our Nanga 2015 Summer Camp the best one 

ever! I would like to take this opportunity to sincerely 

thank Helen Devitt and Kris Healy for their tireless efforts 

in coordinating the camps over the last few years. Your 

support and dedication has been much appreciated and 

we wish you well in your future endeavours. 

In this issue, we are pleased to announce that planning 

for our next camp reunion is in progress and registrations 

for our 2015 camp are now open. Please note that the 

registration age has now been lowered to allow ALL 

students beginning Year 7 in 2015 to take part.  

Please take note of some of our new social media sites 

which will give you additional information throughout 

the year. 

I look forward to seeing you all soon at our next camp 

reunion to be held just after the October school holidays. 

Yours in Christ 

Graham Maher 

(Camp Coordinator) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lazer Blaze Camp Reunion (OCTOBER) 

Enclosed with this Salesian Bulletin is your personal 

invitation to our next camp reunion to be held just after 

the October school holidays.  

BRING A FRIEND!!!  

You are also warmly invited to bring along anyone that 

you would like to introduce to camp next year as we 

continue to offer our 10% Referral discount on camp 

fees if you introduce and bring a friend to camp next 

year. 

 

Early Bird Price for Reunion $20.00 

Form AND money must be received  

BEFORE 17 October 2014 to qualify for Early Bird Price! 

Nanga Camp 2015 

Registrations are now open for our 2015 annual  

WA Young Salesian Summer camp in Nanga. Please find 

enclosed a couple of camp forms – one for you and the 

other for a friend. More forms will be available at our 

reunion or downloaded from our website. 

Social Media 

For more information or to follow us using social 

media, please see the following: 

 Twitter  @WAYoungSalesian  

 Facebook   www.facebook.com/wayoungsalesians 

 YouTube http://youtu.be/83HfUOeS8ks  

 Website:  http://www.wayoungsalesians.com  

 Email: salesians@shthorn.wa.edu.au  
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